
MEMO TO:  KASKA DENA COUNCIL MEMBERS 

FROM:   KASKA DENA COUNCIL EXECUTIVE 

SUBJECT:   TRAVEL SUBSIDY TO ATTEND 2019 KDC GA IN LOWER POST, BC 

DATE:  JULY 9, 2019 

The 2019 General Assembly of the Kaska Dena Council will be held on August 9th, 10th and 11th, 

2019 at Lower Post, BC. 

Travel Subsidy for KDC Members to attend the General Assembly 

If you would like to attend the KDC General Assembly in Lower Post,  Kaska Dena Council is able 

to provide a travel subsidy for members coming from outside of Lower Post.  There is a limited 

amount of travel funds which will be allocated on a first come, first serve basis.   

To reserve your travel funds to attend the KDC General Assembly, please: 

1) Contact the KDC Office:

• By phone – 250-779-3181

• By fax – 250-779-3020, or

• By email – kdc@northwestel.net

2) Provide your:

• Name

• Address

• # of people who will be travelling with you

• Method of transportation

KDC will provide one-way travel subsidy to Lower Post in advance and, will have your return 

travel subsidy for you when you arrive at the General Assembly.  Your travel subsidy will 

provide $0.61 per kilometer.  If accommodation is required due to distance of travel, please 

advise.   Camping sites will be available in Lower Post, so bring camping equipment.  All meals 

will be provided at the GA. 

Contact the KDC office right away to ensure that you get put on the list of members to receive 

travel subsidy to the GA. 

We look forward to seeing you there, 

Lacey Johnny, Vice Chair Finance 
Kaska Dena Council 
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